
 

 12th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Re: Y7 Tutor Evening – Thursday, 19th September (3:45 pm – 6:45 pm) 

 

We are pleased to invite you to make appointments with your child’s tutor so that you can 

discuss the start to the school year, ask any questions you may have, hear how your child has 

settled into life at secondary school, and learn about the year ahead. It is a great opportunity 

to celebrate early achievements! 

 

Appointments will be between yourself, the tutor, and the student so that you have a 

personalised experience and can ask questions specific to your child. Members of the Senior 

Leadership Team will be on hand to answer any further questions you may have. Myself and 

Miss Piriou, Assistant Head of Year, will also be available if you would like to speak to us. In 

addition, Mr Lemin will be available for any further queries regarding the Porthpean residential 

activity. 

 

Please your make your appointment via your child speaking to their tutor to arrange a 5-minute 

time slot. All appointments will be held in English classrooms. There will be a sign to tell you 

which classroom to go to.  

 

If you have any questions about the booking process, please do contact me for assistance; 

otherwise, I’m really looking forward to seeing you on Thursday, 19th September. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Simon Pollard 

Head of Year 7 

 


